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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN … that Breydon Bridge is currently non-operational due to 

mechanical issues observed during routine maintenance. 

 

Vessels with sufficient air draft clearance may pass if safe to do so. 

 

Mariners are reminded to maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 12 at all times whilst 

within the Port of Great Yarmouth and to advise ‘Yarmouth Radio’ of their intention to 

conduct any manoeuvre within the Port prior to doing so. For further information please 

contact Great Yarmouth LPS on VHF Channel 12 (callsign ‘Yarmouth Radio’) or 0151 949 

6121 

 

For further information please use contact details below:  

 

 

 
   
Operations Department – 01493 335508   

Peel Ports Great Yarmouth   
 Notice Issued: 07th May 2025  
 Notice Expiry: TBC 

 
 
 
For and on behalf of 

Harbour Master 
07/05/2025 
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